PUBLIC NOTICE
JULY 2, 2018
CITY OF SENOIA
PUBLIC HEARING AND
COUNCIL MEETING
CANCELLATION

Mayor and Council for the City of Senoia have cancelled the
Public Hearing and City Council meeting originally scheduled for
Monday, July 2, 2018. Council will next meet on Monday,
July 16, 2008 at 505 Howard Road at 7:00 PM



